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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Tamarisk problem at Lamar East Pit, M-1977-572 

Mike Machone <mike.machone@ci.lamar.co.us> Mon, Oct 10, 2022 at 10:10 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Rick Akers <rick.akers@ci.lamar.co.us>, Pat Mason <pat.mason@ci.lamar.co.us>

Hi Amy

 

The City of Lamar requests an extension for the correc�ve ac�on of the removal  of the Tamarisk from the  Lamar East
Pit M-1977-572 site  as cited in the August 11,2022 Inspec�on Report.

The City of Lamar was unable to remove the Tamarisk in the 60 day deadline due to prior scheduling of a Storm Sewer
Project.  The excavator and operator needed to remove the Tamarisk is working on the Storm Sewer Project.

The City of Lamar requests a 6 month extension (April 11, 2023) to complete the correc�ve ac�on of the removal of the
Tamarisk.

 

Thank you

 

 

Michael S Machone

City of Lamar

719-336-2279

mike.machone@ci.lamar.co.us

 

 

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy [mailto:amy.eschberger@state.co.us]  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 11:22 AM 
To: Mike Machone 
Cc: Rick Akers 
Subject: Tamarisk problem at Lamar East Pit, M-1977-572

 

Hello Mike,
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I just wanted to follow up with you on the Tamarisk problem at Lamar East Pit. The corrective action deadline (from my
August 11, 2022 inspection report) is coming up on 10/10, which is next Monday.

 

Are you going to be able to submit documentation by that date? 

 

If not, please submit an extension request prior to COB on Monday. The request should include an explanation for why the
issue could not be addressed in the 60 day period, and also a schedule for completing the corrective action.

 

Feel free to reach out with any questions.

Best Regards,

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]


